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From: wm2609@suddenlink.net
To: Yandell, Rodney
Cc: PlanningBuilding
Subject: Requesting Hearing for Parcel: 016-202-062 Coastal Development Permit
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 3:48:17 PM
Attachments: Wellington Ave .PNG

I am requesting a public hearing, the roadway infrastructure on Wellington Ave is
unstable

and adding additional traffic on Wellington Ave would cause a greater safety risk.

 

 

 

William Peaslee

2609 Hall Ave

Eureka 95503

(707) 499-9448
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